2/21/2017

Update: Decommission of Qualified Contingent Cross Orders and Directed Orders on Nasdag Gemini

This communication contains images that may be blocked by your email application.
Please download images for proper viewing.

Circular number: 2017-09 Contact: Katrina Lukacs - Head of Market
Operations
Date: February 17,2017 Telephone: 877-473-9989

Subject: Update: Decommission of Qualified Contingent Cross Orders and
Directed Orders on Nasdaq Gemini

In preparation for the migration of ISE and ISE Gemini to the INET trading system, Directed Orders will
be decommissioned on ISE and ISE Gemini effective February 24, 2017*. The previous date was
communicated to be February 21, 2017.

*pending regulatory approval.

Contact Information

Please contact Market Operations at 1-877-473-9989 or helpdesk@ise.com with any questions.

*IMPORTANT NOTE** To add ISE Options notices to your email preferences, please update your
profile in the ISE Members Area by clicking on "Profile" in the top right corner.
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